
Cheshire West and Chester Borough Council

Please note the following temporary road closure to 
enable Cheshire West and Chester Borough Council 
to carry out highway works. The works are due to 
commence on 2nd August 2021 and are expected to 
last for two days. 

 

School Lane

 

For the diversionary route see attached plan

 

Access to properties and for emergency vehicles will 
be maintained.

 

The contact at Guilden Sutton is Oscar Pepper on Tel:
03001237036

 

The local CWAC members are Cllr Stuart Parker and 
Cllr Graham Heatley

 

Our reference is TRO5907

 

Regards

 

Technical Team


